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Central Intelligence Agency 

Washington, D.C. 20505 

29 July 2010 

Mr. Bruce D. Barth 

Reference: F-2010-01521 

Dear Mr. Barth: 

This is a final response to your 18 July 2010 Freedom of Information Act request, 
received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on 19 July 2010, asking 
questions regarding the sale of one Martin PBM-5 aircraft by the United States Navy to 
International Associates, Inc. 

The FOIA was enacted to provide a means for the general public to access 
government records. Under the provisions of the FOIA, federal agencies are not required 
to answer questions posed as FOIA requests. Since your request does not constitute a 
request for records, We must decline to process it. 

Sincerely, 

cglem. J1./,Lz4,,\ 
Delores M. Nelson 

Information and Privacy Coordinator 

Approved for Release: 2021/11/10 C05563559 

(b)(6



Approved for Release: 2021/11/10 C05563559 

IMs/IRRG/PIPDi:i2s July 2010 (b)(3 

Distribution: 
Orig - Adse 

1 - PIPD/F-2010-01521 CAN 
FinalsE01521 Barth CAN Ebggs 

Approved for Release: 2021/11/10 C05563559 

(b)(6

b6


